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It is difficult to put all projects together by year.  Dividing it up this way does not give the full story 

since the projects and plantings span multiple years and tree removals may also span multiple 

years. 

 

However, we have put a graph on the website showing tree removals and plantings for the Beacon 

Street project (the website is located at https://www.somervillema.gov/departments/office-

strategic-planning-and-community-development-ospcd/ospcd-urban-forestry).  This graph is also 

provided below.

I have made a similar graph for the Cedar Street project, which I have attached below.  I can also put 

this graph on the website. 

 

https://www.somervillema.gov/departments/office-strategic-planning-and-community-development-ospcd/ospcd-urban-forestry
https://www.somervillema.gov/departments/office-strategic-planning-and-community-development-ospcd/ospcd-urban-forestry


 

I can also make a graph for the Somerville High School Project, if so desired. 

Unfortunately, I do not have information on the GLX trees because it is not City property. 

 


